
 

 

19th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 2 SATS Arrangements 
 
As you will already know, the Year 2 children will be completing their SATs papers in May.  The 
children will sit four papers- two reading and two maths. Unlike the Year 6 SATs, which must be 
completed on specific days, the Year 2 papers can be administered any time in May. 
 
We are going to deliver the reading papers the week beginning 7th May and the maths papers 
the week beginning 21st May. Unfortunately we can’t be any more specific with days as the 
children will be sitting the papers in small groups across the week. 
 
If you know that any of these dates will be a problem please speak to your child’s teacher as 
soon as possible. As it is half term the week after we do the maths paper we will not have time 
after this to administer any papers for children who were absent, as all papers must be 
completed by the end of May. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jen Dyson 
KS1 Phase Leader 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


